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ROYAL RUSSELL DAY ï Tickets must be presented for entry 
 

If you have booked tickets, entry to the Sports Hall will be from 9.45am. Musical entertainment will begin at 10.00am and all 
guests should be seated in the Sports Hall by 10.15am. 
 
For those parents arriving earlier to drop off pupils, refreshments will be available between 9.00am and 9.45am outside the 
Senior School Library where there will be an exhibition of Design Technology, Art and Design and Food Technology between 
9.15am and 10.00am and in the afternoon between 12.15 and 1.00pm.  
  
Following the event in the Sports Hall there will be a drinks reception on Lime Tree Quad until 1.00pm. 
  
 Parking and Drop Off Arrangements 
  
Please follow the instructions of the Parking Team on arrival.  
 
 Disabled and Priority Parking  
  
If you requested disabled or priority parking at the time of booking your tickets, the Parking Team will direct you to park on the 
far side of Top Pitch, closer to the Sports Hall. Please display the Priority Parking Card that is included with your tickets. 
  
Crèche   
  
If you requested a place in the Junior School Crèche at the time of booking your tickets, please park and take your child directly 
to the Crèche, located in the Early Years Centre. Please collect your child by 12.15pm. 
  
Pupil Collection  
  
Junior School children whose parents are not attending Royal Russell Day and children in the crèche should be collected by 
12.15pm from the front quad and the Early Years Centre. If you are attending Royal Russell Day, children will be reunited with 
you on Lime Tree Quad. 



Dear Parents, 

 

In the flurry of this week I hope that I have not managed to miss an event or a moment for celebration, however 

my apologies if that is the case.  

 

Monday saw a momentous occasion for RRJS when the U11 Girls Football team were crowned National 

Champions at the ISFA Finals in St Georgeôs Park. Congratulations to the team and to coaches Mr Lloyd and Miss 

Brennan. 

 

In assembly on Monday The óNEDô Show gave us an inspirational talk on a very simple message. Never Give Up, 

Encourage Others and Do your Besté.a mantra for us all I think. Yoyo fever has now overtaken the school and I 

look forward to seeing all the tricks that have been perfected over the summer holidays. 

 

Year 6 are in full óshowô mode at the moment and their dress rehearsals have gone extremely well in advance of 

the performances on Monday and Tuesday. There are still a few tickets available for both nights from the school 

office. 

 

I am very much looking forward to seeing many of you at RRDAY2017 tomorrow and would remind you all that 

pupils must be here by 9.30am at the latest. Pupils should be wearing blazers and as I said to them in assembly 

this morning if your shoes have not seen polish since they came home from the shop then now is the time to 

start!  

 

And finally I am delighted to be able to let you know that Charlotte Freya Cummings was born yesterday 

weighing 7lb 8oz. Mrs Cummings and Charlotte are both very well and I am sure you will join me in sending our 

congratulations to the whole family on their new arrival. 

 

Best wishes for the weekend, great day tomorrow with a staff victory in the cricket and the Lions roaring forward 

to level the series. 

 

Mr James C Thompson 



 
 
Please tape a £1 coin to 
the sole of one of your 
Sal's Shoes to help get your 
pair to their new feet. 

Sometimes Sal's Shoes 
travel over 10,000 miles 
to reach their new 
owner. This journey costs 
money. 

www.salsshoes.com 

Please join us in supporting 
Sal's shoes. 
A charity that collects 
outgrown ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ ǎƘƻŜǎ 
and passes them on to their 
new owners. Flip flops, 
sandals, school shoes, 
slippers, trainers, winter 
boots and football boots. 
 

Royal Russell will be 
collecting from Monday 3rd 
July 2017. 
 
Shoes will be collected by 
the class teachers.  
 
We are aiming to send over 
300 pairs of shoes to those 
less fortunate than 
ourselves. 
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WEEK COMMENCING Monday 3 July 2017 

 
 

 

 
 
  

Monday 03 July 2017 
 All Day Year 2 to Year 3 Transition Day (AN)  
 13:00 - 15:00 Moving On Afternoon (R-Y6)  
 19:00 Year 6 Production 'Splash' (BF)  
Tuesday 04 July 2017 
 19:00 Year 6 Production 'Splash' (BF)  
Wednesday 05 July 2017 
 All Day Year 6 Trip to Chessington (SP)  
 13:00 Lower Junior Sports Day (LL / ML)  
 16:00 Tennis: House Competition (ML)  
Thursday 06 July 2017 
 08:45 - 09:30 Year 2 Final Assembly (VF)  
 09:00 Lower Junior RESERVE Sports Day  
 10:45 - 12:00 RRJS 'Got Talent' (SP)  
 12:00 - 13:00 Junior School Barbeque Lunch  
 14:30 - 15:30 Upper Junior Prize Giving Assembly (SP/ABS)  
 15:30 Summer Term Ends   

 

There will be NO clubs, prep, tea or crèche 



¢ƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ǿŜǊŜ ŀƭƭ ƳŜǎƳŜǊƛȊŜŘ ōȅ ǘƘŜ Ψb95Ω {Ƙƻǿ this week when 
our visitor, Ryan gave an exceptional demonstration and inspirational 
talk on a very simple ƳŜǎǎŀƎŜΧ  

Never Give Up, Encourage Others and Do your Best 



23 children from the Junior School took music 
exams this week. Many were taking their Prep 
Test and have therefore already received their 
certificates giving encouraging remarks. The 
examiner was pleased to see  so many children 
taking the first steps on their musical journey. 
Congratulations! 
 

Junior Music News 


